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Class of 2025 Prom
May 30th, 2024 - Doors Open 7:30 pm

The goal of Prom is to provide a safe, drug & alcohol free environment for celebration. Any person
(regardless of age or legal entitlements) found in possession of, or under the influence of alcohol or drugs
will be dismissed from the premises immediately without a refund of ticket costs. Parents/Guardians will
be called and charges will be laid at the discretion of the RCMP on duty. Students who are in violation of
these expectations may be denied participation in the graduation ceremony. While at the school, the
RCMP, security personnel and ESC stafffadministration are in authority. The Provincial School Code of
Conduct will apply for the duration of the event,

Prom Forms - Due May 23rd to Ms. Karsten **These are required for everyone who is attending
prom and must be handed in before names are added to the prom list*™*

1.

2.

All graduates MUST complete the FORM 1, which is on the second page.

Any potential graduate who wants to bring a guest who is NOT also in the ESC graduating class
of 2025 must complete FORM 2 Prom Guest Request Form (this includes current ESC students
in grade 10 or 11 and former ESDH students). The potential graduate will be assuming full
responsibility for their guest. Please see the FORM 2 Prom Guest Request Form for more
information in regards to responsibilities and expectations.

Any potential graduate or guest, who chooses not to stay for the entire prom, must complete the
“Leave Prom Early” section of the form

Prom Night - May 30th

It is a tradition in the community for many people to come to the school to watch the grads as they
come into the prom. For safety and security there will be no opportunity for the public to see the
gym decorated.

There is no parking at the school except for staff, volunteers and grade 12s only attending prom.
We can accommodate drop-off for those with accessibility needs please contact Shannon
Karsten at 902-342-4004 ext 1004. Only students attending prom will be permitted in the bus
loop driveway, no other vehicles are permitted in the bus loop or drop off loop.

There is no smoking or vaping allowed on school property by anyone!
To respect the entrance of all participants, we ask that the front entrance be kept clear for

students, allowing space for famifies to take their photos and move aside for subsequent arrivals.
We thank you in advance for respecting each participant's big arrival.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Karsten at 902-342-4004 {ext. 1004)



